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Good Afternoon Westside Union School District Families, 

This is Steve Wood, principal of Joe Walker Middle School with an important announcement regarding a return to school 

for the 4th quarter.  

Your student is currently enrolled in a hybrid program at Joe Walker Middle School, meaning he/she should return to 

campus when it is cleared to reopen. LA County has now entered the Red Tier, and we are working to get our school 

reopened for some "in-person" instruction. You can find the survey in an email message accompanying this dialer 

message or on the front page of our school website. Please complete the survey by Thursday, March 18, 2021 by 3:00 

pm. Thank you.  

Click on the survey link here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeepGVgGoGViZLbExpDxTS_ujh7cPMf0BamEPNWhms_anOemQ/viewfo
rm 
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